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Comments: I disagree with this project eliminating snowmobile access. I have been going riding in the

McCall/Payette area for 20 years. Each year I spend thousands of dollars in the local community with lodging,

meals, fuel and snow licensing. Eliminating snowmobile access is not protecting and wildlife. This is a land grab

and another way to keep the public out of our lands. USFS is owned by we the people and eliminating a select

few from access is totally unreasonable. Please consider that the local businesses will suffer great losses due to

this project. This is a terrible idea and I'm totally against it. Snowmobiling does not effect wildlife in any negative

way. Take care of the lands by clearing the land of the burned trees and replant new trees but do not limit

access.

Thank you,

Michael Barton 


